
)

Secretary of State

MEETING ON THE INDEPENDENT COMMISSION TO REVIEW PARADES AND MARCHES

Mr John Steele has asked that a meeting be held urgently in relation

to the above matter.

Are you content that a meeting be set up for Friday 19 July at 10 am

in the VCR?

(SIGNED)

PATRICIA COLHOUN

i Diary Secretary (B)
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